Program Committee Meeting Notes 11/06/08
Pam will send a list of the names of those registered for the conference on the Listserv on Friday. As of today, there are 119 registrations. Conference information has been sent to the IASFAA newsletter but will be taken out if the newsletter is not sent until after the conference. 

No changes to the Keynote, General or Interest Session(s). Amy could use more questions for the “Ask Dave” session. Exec Council will send questions into Amy and they will be forwarded to Dave sometime on Wednesday. Also, Amy will try to recall some of the questions used at MASFAA during the Jamie Malone session.
The moderator packets are in the works. Pam will take the packets to Dubuque and have them available at the Registration table on Tuesday evening. She will also bring a box to return the packets after each session. Amy Gaffney will take the packets to Anna and Tara for tabulation. Conference evaluations will also be tabulated by Anna & Tara.
Sector Meetings are set. Todd Brown has been asked to attend. If anyone has questions or topics for Todd to discuss, please let Janet know.

Joan will add Jeff (Keynote Speaker) and Natalie (logo) to our meal totals as they will attend the Wednesday lunch.

Development and sponsorship information has been forwarded to Pam. We currently have nine vendors. Six have paid.

The IASFAA 40th Birthday Party plans are complete. 114 are registered to attend. 
Conference nametags will be made soon. Newcomers have a special designation. Executive Council members will be seated at tables with Newcomers. These reserved tables will be noticeable as Joan is making table tents (crayons) matching the colors Newcomer will be given as they arrive at the luncheon.  

The t-shirts are in. Reminders have been sent on the listserv regarding the shirts, gift cards and cash donations for our charity event. 
The program was proofed and is at the printer.

As a courtesy, Jeff Jaeger will be asked to our lunch prior to his presentation. Joan Meyer will be advised of all extra lunches needed throughout the conference. Amy will check to see if Dave Bartlett will be registering for the full conference or not then advise Joan.

The IASFAA 40th Birthday Party plans are complete. Approximately In addition to the t-shirt sales, the Winery will be contacted about having a few special label bottles that could be auctioned off at the party with proceeds going to flood and tornado victims. It will depend on costs, etc. whether we do this or not.
At this time, we have commitments from eight vendors with approximately 25 reminders sent. Sponsor information will be forwarded to Tara for the program.
The conference is next week and everything appears to have fallen together. If there are any updates or corrections, please let me know.

Thanks, 
Janet
